
Lo c 

.;:f-na tiaBOARD OF COMMISSIONER: 
Mount Vernon. Washington 98273 

(206) 336-9300 

January 2, 1979 

Bud Norr s, Comp ioner 

sfield, Commissio 

P 002476 

rman 

mb 

• 

JERRY L. MANSFIELD 
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HOWARD MILLER 
THIRD DISTRICT 

Colonel John A. Poteat 
District Engineer, Seattle District 
U. S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Post Office Box C - 3755 
Seattle, Washington 	98124 

Re: Skagit River Lower Levee 
Project - Nookachamps Study 
Request 

Dear Colonel Poteat: 

• 
As a result of the public meeting held December 20, 1978 in Mount Vernon regarding 
the Lower Levee Project, Skagit County does hereby request the U. S. Army Corps 
of Engineers to perform a study of the Nookachamps area in which backwater from 
the Skagit affects this area in flood stage as a result of the Lower Levee Project. 
The County has discussed the possibility of a study in the Nookachamps area with 
Mr. Forest Brooks and Mr. Vernon Cook of the Corps and these gentlemen have a good 
understanding of the need for study of this area. 

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter. Skagit County will make 
every effort to cooperate fully in coordinating any needed information or supplying 
available data for this study. 

Very truly yours, 

BOARD 	GIT COUN COMMISSIONERS 
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